
Department of Children and Families 

Request for Public Comments on the Anticipated Economic Impact of a Proposed Rule 

DCF 1 

 

The Department of Children and Families is soliciting comments on the anticipated economic 

impact of a proposed rule creating DCF 1, relating to fees for child welfare and community-

based youth justice services.  Comments received will be used in the preparation of an economic 

impact analysis of the rule as required under s. 227.137, Stats.  

 

A copy of the proposed rule is available on the department’s website at 

https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/adminrules.   

 

Email: dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov. 

Mail: Department of Children and Families, Attn: Administrative Rules Comments, P.O. Box 

8916, Madison, WI 53708-8916. 

 

Comment deadline: January 22, 2024 

 

A public hearing on the rule will be scheduled following completion of the economic impact 

analysis. 
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